NRAB Meeting 		EXECUTIVE SESSION			January 31, 2024

The Board discussed the proposal from Owen Nichols of The Center for Coastal Studies for consulting on the Wellfleet Harbor Survey:  Research Needs, Scope of Work, and Next Steps.

After discussion the NRAB voted unanimously to use Owen Nichols/Center for Coastal Studies to research existing Harbor-related information and to help the NRAB to scope its request for proposal for the Harbor survey.  The NRAB will forward the proposal from Owen Nichols/Center for Coastal Studies to the Assistant Town Administrator to work out the details of the contract to be signed by the Town Administrator.



